
INVITATION FOR SEALED BIDS 

The Elmore County Commission is seeking bids to construct the Holtville High School Septic System 
Improvements project set in accordance with the bid specifications. Project includes new dosing 
chamber, pumps, forcemain and infiltrator drains for the effluent discharge field. 
 
Information, construction plans and bid specifications are available from Heather Moe at 
hmechd@elmoreco.org.  
 
Sealed bids are to be received no later than 2:00 P.M. on Thursday, August 7th, 2025.   Enclose 
bids in a sealed envelope.  The bids must be marked with the word “BID” on the outside of the bid 
package along with Bid Proposal for Inquiry 2025-PW13 the bid date, name of the work, name of 
bidder, and the Alabama General Contractor’s License Number.  Prepare bid on form bound in Project 
Manual or copy thereof. No additions or deductions to bid proposal will be accepted if written on 
outside of sealed bid. Furnish two original copies of bid proposal. Furnish one original of certified 
check or bid bond payable to Elmore County Commission in an amount not less than five percent 
(5%) of the amount of the bid, but in no event more than $10,000.00.  Include one copy of General 
Contractor's License Certificate with Bid Proposals. Submit bid proposals to: 
 

Heather Moe, Communications and Special Projects 
Elmore County Commission 

100 E. Commerce Street, Suite 200 
Wetumpka, AL  36092 

 
Bidders must direct all inquiries concerning construction plans and bid specifications in writing to 
Heather Moe at hmechd@elmoreco.org. 
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